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The mission of the Neshaminy Activity Center  is to promote independent and meaningful lives.  We  

remain committed to providing resources nd services for an up to date, relevant  program.  

March, April & May 2021 

Shake off those winter blues…….spring is  around the corner 

BUCKS COUNTY - COVID-19 vaccine clinics are open at the three Bucks County Community 

College Campuses, county officials announced.  The clinics will be open in Bristol, Newtown, and East 

Rockhill townships by appointment only for people who fall in the 1A phase and have signed up through the 

county’s pre-registration site. according to Audrey Kenny, Interim Emergency Management Services Direc-

tor.  NO WALK-INS. 

Please note that Bucks County, like states and communities across the nation is facing a shortage of the COVID-19 

Vaccine.  All vaccines come from the federal government to the state and then to the County, hospitals and pharma-

cies. If you have not done so already, please fill out the County’s vaccine pre-registration form.  The County will con-

tact you when we have enough vaccine to begin mass vaccinations.  We appreciate your patience.  

buckscovid.powerappsportals.us/Vaccine-Registration/ 
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While we are not able to open the Center at this time, we are endeavoring to be 

of  assistance whenever possible.  We hope the following information may be of  

help to some of  our members and their families. 

 

211 is Bucks County’s lifeline for help. 

 

In a crisis, in a disaster, in a pandemic, 211 is here to help every person in our community find food, pay 

bills, and connect to other essential services.  Our 211 is part of  a national network, United to help as many 

people as possible. 

 

In fact, 211 is a critical part of United Way of Bucks County’s fight for the health, education, and financial   

stability of every person in every community. 

 

Here’s why you should use this vital service - and let others know about it, too. 

 

211 provides connections to many kinds of resources and services, including: 

�� Crisis and emergency counseling for mental health concerns, domestic violence, sexual assault, and  

      human trafficking. 

�� Disaster assistance 

�� Food 

�� Financial assistance, literacy and coaching 

�� Healthcare and insurance assistance. 

�� Stable housing and utilities payment assistance 

�� Unemployment services 

�� Veteran Services 

�� Child care and family services. 

 

Our 211 specialists are amazing listeners!  211 does more than “patch people through” to agencies,  Instead,  

every call is answered by a real person, a caring expert who offers comfort, hope and solutions - from the  

first hello to the final connection to help. 

 

211 is simple and convenient to use.  The service is free, confidential and accessible 24/7/365.  It’s also  

available in more than 180 languages. 

 

There’s more than one way to use 211.   You can dial 2-1-1 on your phone and speak to a trained 211 special-

ist.  Or you can browse local resources on www.211SEPA.org.  The service is also available by text, web 

chat, and email.  Just call 211, text  your zip code to (898-211), or email info@211sepa.org for more infor-

mation. 

 

211 tackles problems at the roots.  In fact, 211 specialists are trained to identify and address the underlying 

root causes of a client’s problem - and connect them with a wide range of available resources that meet all 

the underlying needs, not just the one that prompted the call, text or email. 

 

211 helps over 2,000 people in Bucks County each year, many of them just like you.  During the height of the 

COVID-19 pandemic in early 2020, 211 averaged 5 times the normal number of calls.  211 is available to help 

anyone, no matter their situation, their income level, or their gender, age, race, religion, or sexual orienta-

tion. 

(continued on Page 4)  
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ALASKA CRUISE TOUR 

With Princess Cruises  

11 Days/10 Nights - September 13th –23rd, 2021 

 

Ports - Anchorage - Mt. McKinley Princess Wilder-

ness Lodge - Denali Princess Wilderness Lodge - 

Whittier - Hubbard Glacier, Alaska (Scenic Cruising) 

- Glacier Bay National Park, - Skagway - 

 Juneau - Ketchikan, Vancouver, British Columbia. 

Deposit required.  

Please contact Loretta Roeger 215-355-6967 for reser-

vations and further information.   

(211 Continued) 

 

211 responds to new needs with innovative services.  The COVID-19 pandemic brought the 

need to change the way many services operated - including community resources that pro-

vide food and other essential supplies. 

 

Learn more and get help by visiting www.211sepa.org. and share this information with as 

many people as possible, so everyone in Bucks County knows where to turn for help. 

 

          ________________________________________________________________________________ 

24 hours a day.   7 days a week.  365 days a year.  Free, confidential, multilingual 

Information & referrals to Bucks County services. 

 

 

     Connect with 2-1-1 today 

-United Way of Bucks County is asking the community what kinds of help you and your community need 

the most right now by taking their Community Needs Survey, which is posted at : 

                                                               https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FKX9SSV 

 

Many of you may not be aware that our Nutrition Manager, Larry Mathis has been ill for a lengthy time…. 

even before the pandemic.  He has been hospitalized for months.  Larry has played  a big part  in the  

development of the Center ( as it was, before the pandemic). 

 

We ask your prayers for his comfort and speedy recovery. 

 

We join in the prayers for Larry and all of the other members  

who are in pain or  dealing with the 

loss of a loved one. 
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Those of us who have been around for what seems 

like a hundred years, have been used to having an 

end of year accounting by Sunshine Lady, Elmira 

Zimmer. 

 

Unfortunately, we failed to provide you with this 

information and were subsequently bombarded 

with calls and letters (mostly from Elmira).  With 

apologies, we now present that information. 

 

Happy 2021!  Did you miss me in the last 

newsletter?  I was so busy, I forgot to give 

my yearly report.  Busy is not the right 

word, ”bored” is more like it. However, I 

am still on the job, and have been sending 

Get Well, Birthday, and Sympathy cards.  I 

still need you to tell me when a card is 

needed to be sent.�

Last year we sent 18 

sympathy cards, and 20 

birthday cards.  This 

year we have 24 members 

on  the 90 or over list. I 

hope and pray this year 

will be better.  We have 

lost several of our very 

active members from the 

Center!  Please take care 

of yourself and keep in 

touch with us.  Some day 

the Center will re�open!�

� � �       Elmira Zimmer 

�

(Note:  Elmira has been on the job for 35 Years!) 

Thank you, Elmira. 

Now, she’s writing the jokes! 

SUCCESS: 

At age 4   success is …. Not piddling in your pants. 

At age 12  success is…...Having friends 

At age 17 success is……Having a driver’s                                

            license. 

At age 35 success is……Having money 

At age 50 success is.…...Having money 

At age 70 success is……Having a driver’s  

           license. 

At age 75 success is …...Having friends 

At age 80 success is……Not piddling in  

                                                           your pants. 

GREAT TRUTHS THAT LITTLE CHILDREN 

 HAVE LEARNED 

 

No matter how hard you try, you can’t baptize cats. 

 

When your Mom is mad at your Dad, don’t let her 

brush your hair. 

 

If your sister hits you, don’t hit her back.  They always 

catch the second person. 

 

Never ask your 3-year old brother to hold a tomato. 

 

You can’t trust dogs to watch your food. 

 

Don’t sneeze when someone is cutting your hair. 

 

Never hold a Dust-Buster and a cat at the same time. 

 

You can’t hide a piece of broccoli in a glass of milk. 

 

Don’t wear polka-dot underwear under white shorts. 

 

The best place to be when you’re sad is Grandma’s lap. 

GREAT TRUTHS ABOUT GROWING OLD 

 

Growing old is mandatory; growing up is optional. 

 

Forget the health food.  I need  all the preservatives I 

can get. 

                                                              

When you fall down, you wonder what else you can do 

while you’re down there. 

 

You’re getting old when you get the same sensation 

from a rocking chair that you once got from a roller 

coaster. 

 

It’s frustrating when you know all the answers but  

nobody bothers to ask the questions. 

 

Time may be a great healer, but it’s a lousy beautician. 

 

Wisdom comes with age, but sometimes age comes  

alone. 

 

                            

Always remember to forget the troubles that pass your 

way;  BUT NEVER forget the blessings that come each 

day!        

                                                       Elmira 
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President’s Message 

 

Although Neshaminy Activity 

Center is still closed, I thought a 

“Thank You” to our faithful “Meals On 

Wheels” drivers was needed.  Every Tues-

day morning, Becky, Dayna and Jeff  

deliver meals to the homebound. 

 

If any of the drivers are not available, 

Robin, her son River and sometimes her 

husband Rick, make the deliveries. 

 

Also, I want to thank all the members who 

have been sending in their dues for 2021 

and participated in the raffle.  We had three 

lucky winners.  

  

  1st Prize  * Eileen Monaghan 

 

  2nd Prize * Irene Guille 

 

  3rd Prize  * Loretta Roeger 

 

Keep smiling and stay safe.  

 

Betty Heffron    

 

AARP COMES THROUGH AGAIN! 

 

INCOME TAX PREPARATION 

 

 

 

 

AARP representatives have come to our rescue 

during the pandemic.  They will come to the Cen-

ter, pick up your income tax documents, take them 

home and return them when they are done. 

 

Your job:  Call AARP on the phone 267-793-0315 

and give them your name and phone number.  

Then, be patient, they will  call you back and tell 

you when they will meet you in the parking lot of 

Neshaminy Activity Center to pick up your docu-

ments.   It may take a week or two before they re-

turn your call.   Keep in mind they will be very 

busy, but they will call. 

 

Our sincere thanks to these 

men and women for their time 

and experience. 

Grab & Go! 

 

We are still offering Grab & Go frozen meals for 

your convenience.  You can pick up a 5-pack of 

frozen meals every Tuesday morning.  Donation is 

$2 per meal/$10 for the 5 pack.  You MUST RE-

SERVE at least a week in advance.  Call the office 

and leave your order on the message machine. 

215-355-6967 

If you find yourself  accidently cleaning,   

(something I think is caused by the pandemic) 

don’t throw away those old blankets, quilts, large 

bath towels or anything of this type.  Local  veteri-

narians are always happy to get these articles to 

keep the animals warm. 
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Have you noticed …  ….of course you have.  These are the months when we 

have parties!!!  �

�

St. Patrick’s Day……….Easter……....Mother’s Day   and what do we end the     

� party with???�

�

A 50/50!!!    The parties will have to be   

� � tabled for a while  but we can 

� � � have the 50/50!�

 

You can mail in or stop on a Tuesday morning 10:00 a.m. to Noon, when Robin is  

      there, ring the bell and wait at the door to  pay your $5.00 for each entry and hopefully 

      be the winner when the lucky ticket is pulled on May 15th. 

 

  

  Let’s Party!!!�

 

 

Therapist:  Your wife says you 

 never  buy her flowers. 

 

I NEVER KNEW SHE SOLD�

     FLOWERS!�

Walking into the bar, Mike said to Charlie the bar-

tender, ‘Pour me a stiff one - just had another 

fight with the little woman.’ 

 

‘Oh yeah?’ said Charlie, ‘And how did this one 

end?’ 

 

When it was over,’ Mike replied, ‘She came to me 

on her hands and knees.’ 

 

‘Really.’ said Charlie, ‘Now there’s a switch!  What 

did she say?’ 

She said, ‘Come out from under the bed, you little 

Chicken.’ 

May your neighbors respect you, trouble neglect 

you, the angels protect you, and heaven accept you 

 

May the good Lord take a liking to you, ……. 

but not too soon. 

An Irish priest is driving down to New York and 

gets stopped for speeding in Connecticut. The 

State Trooper smells alcohol on the priest’s breath 

And then sees an empty wine bottle on the floor 

of the car. 

He says, ‘Sir, have you been drinking?’ 

‘Just water,’  says the priest. 

The Trooper says, ‘Then, why do I 

smell wine?’ 

The priest looks at the bottle and 

says, 

“Good Lord!  He’s done it again!” 
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HERE ARE 12 THINGS TO CONSIDER ABOUT ONE OF THE MOST HORRIBLE 

YEARS OF  OUR LIFETIME 

 

 1. The dumbest thing I ever bought was a 2020 planner  

 

 2. I was so bored I called Jake from State Farm just to talk to someone.  He asked me what I was wearing. 

 

 3. 2019: Stay away from negative people.    2020: Stay away from positive people. 

 

 4. The world has turned upside down.  Old folks are sneaking out of the house and their kids are yelling at  

     them to stay indoors! 

 

 5. This morning I saw a neighbor talking to her dog.  It was obvious she thought her dog understood her. 

     I came into my house and told my cat.  We laughed a lot. 

 

 6. Every few days try your jeans on just to make sure they fit. Pajamas will have you believe all is well in        

      the Kingdom. 

 

 7. Does anyone know if we can take showers yet or should we just keep washing our hands? 

 

 8. This virus has done what no woman has been able to do.  Cancel sports, shut down all bars and keep men 

     at home! 

 

 9. I never thought the comment, “I wouldn't touch him/her with a 6-foot pole” would become a national 

     policy. 

 

10. I need to practice social-distancing  from the refrigerator. 

 

11. I hope the weather is good tomorrow for my trip to the Backyard. 

 

12. Never in a million years could I have imagined I would go up to a bank teller wearing a mask and ask 

     for money! 

 

I WAS JUST THINKING 

My memory’s not as sharp as it used to be.   Also, my memory’s not as sharp as it used to be. 

 

Know how to prevent sagging? 

Just eat till the wrinkles fill out. 

 

It’s scary when you start making the same noises as you coffee maker. 

 

These days about half the stuff in my shopping cart says, “For fast relief”. 

 

Reporters interviewing a 104-year–old woman: 

‘And what do you think is the best thing about being 104?’ the reporter asked……. 

She simply replied,  “No peer pressure.” 



 

 

Important Contact Information 

 

Area Agency on Aging      Bucks County Transport 

8:00AM - 4:30PM (M-F)     P.O. Box 510 

Phone  267-880-5700           Holicong, PA 18928 

Fax:  215-348-9250               Phone  215-794-8360 

Meals on Wheels               

             24 Hour Protection 

                                              From Elder Abuse 

Social Security Office            1-800-243-3767   

   1-800-772-1213                           

 

 

Legal Aid of Southeastern PA 

Doylestown Office 

215-340-1818    

    AARP 

                                                717-238-2277                                              

                                            

Pennsylvania Dept. of Aging 

717-783-1550 

 

    Tax Rent Rebate 

    888-222-9190 
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LAP BLANKETS FOR VETERANS 

 

We thank those of you who have knit 

or crouched lap blankets for the  Vet-

erans in Southeastern Home and Health Hospice. 

They are always very grateful to receive them. 

 

The approximate size should be about 18”x 32”. 

If you decide to help with this effort, when you  

have about 1/2 dozen, please call Betty Heffron 

at 215-364-5740. 

    

  Thank you and God bless you. 

IN MEMORIUM 

 

Betty Dennis 

 

Claude (Snapper) Raudenbush 

 

Ethel (Sis) Mullen 

 

Donna Schenk 

 

Information Presentations: 

 

APPRISE Medicare Services 

Ombudsman services 

Caregiver Services 

Overall Agency Services  

Protective Services 

Health and Wellness Classes for Seniors: 

Tai Chi 

MyLife MyHealth 

Walk With Ease 

Chair Yoga 

For any of our services or to register for any virtual 

Presentation or classes listed above, please call  

267-880-5700 or email us at: 

                  aging@buckscountyorg. 

Every day may not be good… but there’s 

Something good in every day. 

 

                                                  -   Alice Morse Earle 
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NOTICE 

We ask that in the future you please refrain from leaving bags of  pill bottles, etc. 

on the doors or front step of  the Center.  Due to the pandemic, we are still 

closed.  Robin sends Meals on Wheels  out on Tuesday and, with the help of  

Loretta and Betty takes care of  getting the mail, paying bills, answering phone 

messages and taking care of  necessary changes in the building before we will be 

allowed to open. 

 

We appreciate your intentions, but we have no need for them now and cannot 

bring them in from outside without sanitizing them.  Therefore, Robin has to 

pick them up and take them around back to the trash bin.   

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

I sure have gotten old!  I’ve had two bypass 

surgeries, a hip replacement, new knees, 

fought prostate cancer and diabetes.  I’m 

half blind, can’t hear anything quieter than a 

jet engine, take 40 different medications that 

make me dizzy, winded and subject to 

blackouts.  Have bouts with dementia.  

Have poor circulation; hardly feel my hands 

and feet any more.  

Can’t remember if  I’m 

85 or 92.  Have lost all 

my friends. 

 

But thank goodness 

I still have my 

Driver’s license! 

 

 

 

 

A Special Thanks to Garrett Gummer 

from Gummer Elder Law, who has helped 

so many of our Seniors. 

 

If you are seeking an experienced elder law  

attorney in the Bucks County, PA area, 

Mr. Gummer is skilled in all areas of Elder 

Law, including wills, power of attorney, liv-

ing wills, trusts, Medicaid planning, pro-

bate and estate administration. 

 

Request a free Elder Law Fact Kit online at 

gummerelderlaw.com  

 

GUMMER 

ELDER LAW 

215-396-1001 

Let’s all get those vaccine shots and get 

back here 

where we  

belong as 

soon as  

possible! 


